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To:
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Chris Krofton <krofton@sbcglobal.net>
Thursday, February 4, 2010 7:41 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I found your proposition to have leverage to 10-to-1 for currencies utterly unacceptable and unfounded.
If you decide to enact the proposed rules, I will, as many other traders, transfer my US account abroad.

Chris Krofton
5526 N Marmora Av
Chicago, IL 60630


